
From: katie schneider
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Date: Monday, March 13, 2017 6:58:04 PM

I ask that C&H do not aquire a permit. This hog farm should have never been put
there and we should not let our Buffalo river be contaminated by waste. Thank you
for reading. 

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S® 6, an AT&T 4G LTE smartphone
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